From:
 Thuaire, Charles

 Sent:
 11 December 2014 09:55

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Objection to App Ref:2014/6845/P

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P thanks

Charles Thuaire Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5867
----Original Message---From: Bamber, Fleur

Sent: 09 December 2014 21:46

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: Objection to App Ref:2014/6845/P

Dear Mr Thuaire

I have just been made aware of the new proposed building by the RFC. I am horrified by the plans put forward.

I have two small sons attending Hampstead Hill School. Directly next to the proposed site. They are already choking from the fumes of an overdeveloped and traffic congested area. I would love to see the results of an air pollution monitor. These works would be horrendous for their health and the increase in traffic congestion a nightmare. What I find even more concerning is the fact they they will be overlooked by any and all that wish to watch them. They will also be losing a considerable amount of natural light and the only green space I have to take them straight from school. Basically these plans will destroy the quality of life for my sons. They will be subject to considerable noise, disruption, longer journey to school due to traffic congestion, unacceptable air quality, practically zero sunlight and I will be unable to safeguard them from onlookers.

I find these plans totally unacceptable for all these reasons.

Yours sincerely

Fleur Bamber

7 Fairlawn Avenue London N2 9PS

Mother of Petar & Luke Bamber - Hampstead Hill School Students